Dear Pat:

Nate and his crew came to waterproof my basement this week and I want to
tell you what a professional job they did.

They showed up on time, worked very hard, and made what could have been
a difficult experience reasonably painless to me. They also cleaned up well
after.

Thank vou for sending such good people out to me.

Sincerely,

L./

Berlin, NJ



